
 

Update - Navigation restrictions due to dredging works on 
the Upper Bure 
Notice is hereby given that due to delays, the dredging operations are now programmed 

to run until 15 November 2024, during the hours of 08:00hrs and 16:00hrs daily, excluding 

weekends. The site stretches along the upstream end of the Upper Bure, from Hoveton 

Viaduct grid ref TG 30176 18349 to Horstead Mill grid ref TG 27164 19343 (shown in red on 

the plan extract).  

The maintenance works on the water will involve the use of floating pontoons and small 

works vessels. Note: during the above period navigation will remain open, but vessels must 

exercise great care whilst proceeding past the vicinity of the works. 

Please ensure that these works are taken into consideration for passage planning and when 

navigating in this area.   
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All equipment will be lit and signage will be in place to warn of restriction and delays. 

 

Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Waterways Project Officer 
June 2024  
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